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Autodesk Policy Change – No
Upgrades After Feb 1, 2015
July 18, 2014
As a current Autodesk subscription customer, I received this
message in my Inbox yesterday:

 

The link to find out more takes you here: Frequently Asked
Questions about the Autodesk Upgrade Policy
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I think we all saw this coming but now that it’s upon us,
it’s time to make sure our software licensing ducks are in a
row.


